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Louisiana State University - Barry C. Cowan 2013
Louisiana State University began in 1860 as a small, all-male military school near Pineville. The institution
survived the Civil War, Reconstruction politics, and budgetary difficulties to become a nationally and
internationally recognized leader in research and teaching. A devastating fire destroyed the campus in
1869, and the school moved to Baton Rouge, where it has remained. Successive moves to larger campuses
in 1887 and 1925 created greater opportunities in academics, student life, and athletics. Academics began
with classical and engineering courses. New majors in the arts, literature, engineering, agriculture, and the
sciences evolved, along with research in those fields. Student life changed from military regimentation to
coeducation and students' freedom to live off campus and make their own decisions. Intercollegiate
athletics began in 1893 with baseball and football games against Tulane, and the LSU Tigers have since
won numerous championships. These evolutionary steps all helped to create Louisiana's flagship university.
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Under Stately Oaks - Thomas F. Ruffin 2006-10-15
In a captivating blend of photographs and text, Under Stately Oaks showcases over 150 years of Louisiana
State University's past, following the evolution of the tiny Seminary of Learning of the State of Louisiana,
founded near Pineville in 1853, into a university of well over 30,000 students for the twenty-first century.
Thomas F. Ruffin has written an affectionate history of LSU, but it is also an honest one. The notorious
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scandals of 1939, the university's desegregation struggles, and free-speech alley confrontations during the
civil rights movement and the Vietnam War, as well as the football team's 2003 NCAA championship and
the university's pivotal role in relief efforts following Hurricane Katrina -- all are chronicled here.From the
red pantile roofs and honey-colored stucco of its Italian Renaissance architecture to the "stately oaks and
broad magnolias" hailed in the alma mater, the distinct beauty of the LSU campus is unrivaled. The history
of the state's flagship university is as colorful as the azaleas that adorn its landscape every spring. Its first
superintendent, William Tecumseh Sherman, later opposed its first faculty member and future president,
David F. Boyd, in war. Yet both also fought for an LSU curriculum that embraced a liberal education with a
classical component. When LSU lost its state funding during the 1870s, it was Boyd who maneuvered a
merger with Louisiana A&M College, a move that ensured LSU's survival and preserved its identity. In the
1930s, Huey Long demanded the best for LSU on many fronts, and by the mid-twentieth century the
institution was not only the state's premier university but also nationally recognized for its prestigious
faculty and cutting-edge research. This newly updated edition features a foreword by Chancellor Sean
O'Keefe and a final chapter entitled "The 21st Century and Beyond," which details the concrete steps LSU
has taken towards fulfilling its goal of becoming a nationally competitive flagship institution. The last
chapter also portrays, in text and striking photographs, the central role LSU played in emergency relief
efforts following Hurricane Katrina, and examines how the university is faring in the post-Katrina world.
Under Stately Oaks captures the spirit of the university as never before. Though the book shows that much
has changed over the years, it is primarily a celebration of the timeless aspects of the LSU experience and a
compelling testimony to the university's ongoing commitment to progress.
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and contested ideas about higher education during the post–Civil War era shaped university development.
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Such Good Work - Johannes Lichtman 2020-03-03
From Johannes Lichtman comes a wisely comic debut novel about a teacher whose efforts to stay sober land
him in Sweden, but the refugee crisis forces a very different kind of reckoning. You don’t have to be perfect
to do good... Jonas Anderson wants a fresh start. He’s made plenty of bad decisions in his life, and at age
twenty-eight he’s been fired from yet another teaching position after assigning homework like, Attend a
stranger’s funeral and write about it. But, he’s sure a move to Sweden, the country of his mother’s birth,
will be just the thing to kick-start a new and improved—and newly sober—Jonas. When he arrives in Malmo
in 2015, the city is struggling with the influx of tens of thousands of Middle Eastern refugees. Driven by an
existential need to “do good,” Jonas begins volunteering with an organization that teaches Swedish to
young migrants. The connections he makes there, and one student in particular, might send him down the
right path toward fulfillment—if he could just get out of his own way. “Such Good Work is, indeed, a bit
Jonas-like: it’s wary of affectation or grandstanding; it works small, as if from a sense of modesty, a
reluctance to presume; it cuts sincerity with the driest of humor” (The New Yorker). In his debut, Lichtman,
“a remarkable thinker and social satirist” (The New York Times Book Review), spins a darkly comic story,
brought to life with wry observations and searing questions about our modern world, and told with equal
measures of grace and wit.
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Louisiana State University and Agricultural and Mechanical College, 1860–1919 - Paul E. Hoffman
2020-01-08
Paul E. Hoffman’s Louisiana State University and Agricultural and Mechanical College, 1860–1919 is a
highly detailed analysis of LSU’s beginnings and early development, starting well before it first opened its
doors in Pineville, Louisiana, in 1860. Hoffman reveals how political and ideological contests in areas of
governance, curriculum, finances, discipline (the “military feature”), and student life influenced the early
identity and development of the school, shaping and laying the groundwork for the university we recognize
today. The institution's first name—the Louisiana State Seminary of Learning and Military
Academy—reflected its contested character: part imitation of the Virginia Military Institute, part true
military academy, and part classical college. The school was renamed Louisiana State University in 1870
after graduating its first class. When the land-grant university created at New Orleans in 1874 merged with
LSU in 1877, the school became Louisiana State University and Agricultural and Mechanical College. The
new disagreements about the character of the institution did not resolve until 1919. At the turn of the
twentieth century, new challenges led to the establishment of a law school, the admittance of women for
the first time, the organization of the institution into distinct colleges, and demands to emphasize oncampus agricultural instruction. Hoffman shows that President Thomas D. Boyd, faced with flat, inadequate
state funding for the university as a whole, moderated those demands until 1918. Then the wartime
emphasis on agricultural production, various federal programs that encouraged enrollment in LSU’s
College of Agriculture, and a critical shortage of space on the downtown campus worked together to
prompt the purchase of Gartness Plantation, the site of the current campus, but without any funds or
immediate plans for its development. Hoffman’s study ends in the spring of 1919. By then, the school had
largely resumed its prewar rhythms in academic and extracurricular areas. The ROTC program, begun in
1917, was again in place, transforming LSU into the “Ole War Skule” of living memory. With most of its
struggles over its identity resolved, LSU was poised to resume the growth that World War I had interrupted
and that, with the development of the “new” campus, would characterize the school during the next twenty
years of its history. This first fully documented history of LSU in its early years contributes to a broader
understanding of the growth of both LSU itself and American higher education, showing how fiscal realities
louisiana-state-university-department-of-agricultural
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Department of Agriculture Appropriation Bill - United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Appropriations 1965
Forest, Field, and Fallow - Antoinette M.G.A. WinklerPrins 2021-01-12
This volume aims to present the essential work of geographer and historical ecologist William M. Denevan
to explain the impact and influence his thinking had on the conceptual advancement not only in his own
discipline, but in a range of related disciplines such as anthropology, archaeology, and environmental
history. The book is organized around eight themes, demonstrating Denevan’s early and profound insights
on topics that remain of current relevance today, and the scholarly impact his writing had on subsequent
scholarship. The book is unique because it offers commentary from active scholars who address the impacts
of Prof. Denevan's thinking and work on contemporary environmental and ecological issues, with a focus on
several groundbreaking themes (e.g. historical demography, agricultural landforms, cultural plant
geography, human environmental impacts, indigenous agro-ecology, tropical agriculture, livestock and
landscape, and synthetic contributions). This book will be of interest to a range of scholars in geography,
anthropology, archaeology, history, and ecology, as well as to environmental managers and practitioners,
especially those working for non-profit organizations and government organizations tasked with finding
ways to adapt to global environmental change.
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